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Viltor AB owns more than 90 percent of the shares of Cybercom Group AB (publ) and 
has requested compulsory acquisition regarding the remaining shares of Cybercom. 
On account thereof, the board of directors of Cybercom has applied for delisting of 
the Cybercom shares from Nasdaq Stockholm. Nasdaq Stockholm has approved the 
application. The last day of trading in the Cybercom shares is 30 December 2015. 
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For further information, please contact: 

Ulrika Dellby, Member of the board of directors  +46 702 78 08 88 
Niklas Flyborg, President and CEO  +46 705 94 96 78 
Kristina Cato, Head of Communications and IR  +46 708 64 47 02 
 
The information in this press release is such information that Cybercom is required to disclose under the Swedish 
Securities Market Act. The information was submitted for publication on 14 December 2015 at 10:30 am CET. 
 
 
About Cybercom 
Cybercom is an IT consulting company that provides solutions for leading companies and organisations to benefit from the 
opportunities of the connected world. The company’s areas of expertise span the entire ecosystem within IT and 
communication. Cybercom’s domestic market is the Nordic region, and in addition the company offers global delivery capacity 
for local and international business. Cybercom was founded in 1995 and has been quoted on the Nasdaq Stockholm exchange, 
small cap, since 1999. Find out more at www.cybercom.com. 


